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Mass Intentions for the Week 
 
Monday, July 18 

  8:00 Domenico Riccobono    

12:00 Antonina Gialanella  

 

Tuesday, July 19 

  8:00 James & Herbert O’Neill     

12:00 Mario DiBrino   

 

Wednesday, July 20 

  8:00 William Campanella    

12:00 Carole Hennessy, Living  

   

Thursday, July 21 

  8:00 Agnes & Franco Damiano    

12:00 The Souls in Purgatory  

 

St. Mary Magdalene 

Friday, July 22 

  8:00 Michael Gileno   

12:00 Philomena Generre   

     

Saturday, July 23 

  8:00 Lillie Ragonese  

12:00 Delia McDonagh     

  5:00 Walter McNicholas   

 

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sunday, July 24 

  8:00   For the People of the Parish 

  9:30 Dennis Busti 

11:00 Gloria Lauri     

12:30 Alesandro & Luigia Silviotti & Family 

     

 

Bread and Wine 

Available the weeks of July 31; 

August 14 & 21; September 4, 

18 & 25.  The offering is $25.  

If interested please call the Rectory 

at 914-668-9815.       

      

              Sanctuary Lamp  

  For: Nicholas Anthony Trolio   

  By: Mary Trolio 
 

                 

 
 

 

From the Pastor’s Desk 
 

Dear Father Lauri, 

 Congratulations to you and Sts. Peter & Paul 

and St. Ursula Parish on surpassing your 2016 

Cardinal’s Annual Stewardship Appeal goal!  

Thank you for your dedication to this important 

effort, which as you know, impacts the lives of so 

many of our brothers and sisters in faith and need.  

 

 Please know how deeply grateful I am for 

your commitment to your parish and archdiocese.  

The Cardinal’s Appeal helps to fulfill our 

responsibility to spread the Good News and mission 

of Jesus Christ and our Church.  Because of your 

hard work, the countless “thank yous” I receive 

while traveling throughout our archdiocese belong 

to you.  

 

 With renewed gratitude and prayerful best 

wishes, I remain 

   Fraternally in Christ, 

  Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan  
  Archbishop of New York 

 

 

******** 

 

Kindly remember in your prayers 

the sick of the Parish 

Betty D’Avi, Arleen Dmytryshyn, Bobby Gregory, 

Louise Holly,   Betty Lane, Ann Latora, Joan 

Lynch, Catherine McKeon, Stephanie Merenda, 

Sterling Mitchell, Maria Scampone, Barbara 

Schimpf, Theresa Vazquez 
 

 

 

Mass Book for 2017 
 The Mass Book for requesting announced 

Masses is open.  If anyone is interestreed in reqesting 

Masses the offering is $15. 
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 We are now registering both new and returning 

students for the Fall 2016-2017 Religious Education 

program, grades K – 8.  Contact Tony MacDonnell   

ReligiousEd@stspeterpaulandstursula.org or 471-2084. 

 

 
 Please consider sending your child to our Fourth 

Annual Head Start Summer Camp (for children entering 

(grades 3-6 this Fall).  It is sponsored by our Religious 

Education Program and runs from August 8-12 from 

10:00 a.m. -1:00 p.m.  We will focus on instilling self-

confidence through service to others, talks on virtue and 

making good decisions.  Activities will include public 

speaking, skits, crafts, and recreation to instill these core 

principles of faith and life (and yes this will be fun!).  

Contact Tony MacDonnell at (914) 471-2084 or  

ReligiousEd@stspeterpaulandstursula.org  

 

 
 Both Scripture and the Church teach us that all 

Christians have received various gifts and talents from 

God.  One of these gifts is that of communicating the 

faith.  If you sense that God may be inviting you to be a 

Catechist or Catechist Aide to either children or adults in 

our Parish please contact our Religious Education  

Director – Tony MacDonnell at (914) 668-9815 or  

ReligiousEd@stspeterpaulandstursula.org. 

 

 
 If you have the intention of being a sponsor in 

the near future, you must be a registered parishioner in 

order to obtain a Sponsor Certificate.  A sponsor 

certificate is necessary for a person to act as a sponsor 

for someone who is receiving the sacrament of Baptism 

or Confirmation. 

 

 

 
 All Parishioners are invited to join the Men’s 

Club at their 6th Annual Golf Outing, to be held at the  

Dunwoodie Golf Course in Yonkers on Monday, 

September 12th.  This important fund-raising event is a 

great hit each year both for golfers and those joining for 

dinner.  Help support our Parish by attending or by 

becoming a sponsor of the event.  For sponsorship 

information please call the Rectory at 

914-668-9815.     
 

Are you a registered parishioner of our new 

 Parish of Sts. Peter & Paul – St. Ursula?  

 Any new or unregistered parishioners are asked 

to register as soon as possible.  You can register by 

completing the registration form found in the vestibule 

of the Church, by visiting our website at 

stspeterpaulandstursula.org, or in person at the Rectory.  

Registering helps us to communicate with our 

parishioners about the many items of importance which 

arise throughout the year. 
 

 
 God looks at us with a father’s love.  He sees us 

as he created us to be – his beloved children who deserve 

another chance.  When you’re tempted to focus on 

another’s faults, ask God to help you see everyone as he 

does – with love. 

 “[God is] always patient, patient with us…he 

never tires of forgiving us if we know to turn to him with 

a contrite heart.”          Pope Francis 

“Growing in Faith” – July 2016 
 

 

 
    Parish Registration/Update 

 

        Name: ___________________________________ 

 

        Street: ___________________________________ 

 

        City: ____________________________Zip:_____ 

 

        Telephone _____________________ 

 

        Cell Phone _____________________ 

 

        Email: ___________________________________ 

 

      ____New Registration   _____Change of Address 
 

      ____Moving out of Parish 

 

Please return to the Rectory.

 

 

  Report of Parish Giving 
 

Offering 7/10/16  -  $8,149.00 
Adults: 504         Children: 63          
Offering 7/3/16  -  $7,037.00 
Adults: 559        Children: 60    

 Sign up for ParishPay and have your donations to Sts. Peter 
& Paul automatically deducted monthly from your checking 
or savings account or charged to your credit card.  It’s easy 
and convenient and helps our parish.  Enroll at 
wwwparishpay.com or call (866) 727-4741.  We thank you for 
your support and are grateful to all those who use ParishPay 
or the envelopes.      
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Sts. Peter & Paul – St. Ursula Church Men’s Club 

  6th Annual Golf Outing  

Monday, September 12th  

Dunwoodie Golf Course, Yonkers NY 

  

Registration:  12:00 pm    BBQ Lunch: 12:30 pm   Tee Off: 1:30 pm  
  

Cost: $150 
Includes 18 holes of golf, golf cart, BBQ lunch and dinner  

  

Dinner Guest: $60 
 Raffles & Prizes 

  

%  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Registration 

 

Golfer                         Dinner Guest      

 

Name ______________________________________________________ 

 

Address ____________________________________ City __________________ St _______ Zip ________  

 

Phone_______________________________ Email _______________________________________________ 

 

Amount Enclosed $____________________ 

Please make checks payable to Sts. Peter & Paul-St. Ursula aŜƴΩǎ /ƭǳō 
Return to: 

Sts. Peter & Paul ς St. Ursula Church 
129 Birch Street 

Mount Vernon, NY 10552 
 


